
 

 
 
 

 
 

Young Professionals Networking 
Drinks 

 

6.30pm – 8.00pm, Wednesday 20th May 2015  
 

Venue: The Grain Store, 69-76 Regent St, Cambridge, CB2 1AB grainstore-
cambridge.co.uk 

 

Are you a young professional working in transport or a related 
discipline? 

 

Are you graduating soon and hoping to start a career in transport? 
 

Would you like to find out more about how you can participate in our 
2015 Bursary Scheme and earn £500?  

 

If your answer is yes to any of the questions above, this event is for you! TPS understand that in 
the early stages of your career it can be daunting without a wide network of fellow professionals 
and support.  One of the aims of the TPS is to support the development of younger professionals, 
which is why we have arranged the opportunity for our young professionals to get together at an 
informal drinks event and meet fellow professionals.  We will also be launching the 2015 TPS 
Bursary so you can find out more about how you can get involved and undertake some unique 
research on behalf of TPS. 
 

It will be an informal evening and will provide a relaxed 
platform to meet lots of new people and create your own 
network of transport professionals.  You might be looking 
to share ideas, find out more about transport, or simply 
want to meet and chat with other like minded individuals.     

 
If you are interested in coming along, please register 
your interest with your local TPS rep using the following 
contact details: 

       
Name: Jack Eagle, Barry Wickenden, Paul McGregor  

      Email: jack.eagle@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
       barry.wickenden@aecom.com 

pmcnorwich@gmail.com 
  
         

Members and non-members are welcome. However, if 
you’d like to join TPS you can apply online at 
www.tps.org.uk or there will be an opportunity to sign up 
on the night.  
 

 

Please register early by contacting your local TPS rep with your name, organisation and, if applicable, your TPS membership number.   
 


